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       GregoryVanDusen@hydroottawa.com 
 

December 23, 2020 
 
Gregory VanDusen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Chaudière Hydro North L.P. 
Hull Energy LP  
2711 Hunt Club Road 
PO Box 8700 
Ottawa ON  K1G 3S4 
 
Dear Mr. VanDusen: 
 
Re:  Hull Energy L.P.  

Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
 OEB File Number EB-2020-0261 
 Chaudière Hydro L.P. 

Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
 OEB File Number EB-2020-0262 
  
On November 3, 2020, Hull Energy L.P. and Chaudière Hydro North L.P. each filed a 
notice of proposal under section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (OEB 
Act).These notices were filed with respect to the generation projects owned and 
operated by the affiliates of the licensed distributor in Ontario.  
 
This letter is to inform you that, having considered the criteria under section 82 of the 
OEB Act, the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of the proposals. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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